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Important News 

NEW MONTHLY SUBS  New 

subscriptions are now in place, 

please sign up asap to ensure 

your subscriptions are up to date.  

Any problems please let your 

Team Manager know. 

SAFE PARKING REMINDER   

Please park in the club or field car 

parks when at the ground, this is 

to ensure the road at the side of 

the club is car free so children 

can play safely and cross the road 

with full visibility.  Thank you for 

your co-operation.  Safety first. 

WINTER TRAINING   We have 

booked the training facilities at 

Featherstone every Tuesday  

between November and March 

to ensure training can continue 

without damage to the pitch in 

adverse weather.   Full details will 

be provided nearer the time. 

TROPHY RETURN   If your child 

was awarded one of the Team 

Trophies last year please can you 

hand it back in so that we can get 

it prepared for this year’s awards.  

Thank you.  

CURRY NIGHT   Don’t forget to 

book your place on the Curry 

Night at Tamarind to recognise 

our sponsors   

Event Calendar 

16th September – Curry Night at Tamarind (Sponsors 

Thank You) 

27th October  – England Vs New Zealand (Hull) 

9th November Tots/U7s Presentation Night 

11 November – England Vs New Zealand (Leeds) 

16h November- 10s Presentation Night 

23d November – U9s Presentation Night 

30th November – U12s Presentation Night 

9th December – Christmas Market 

ENGLAND V NEW ZEALAND   Tickets 

have now been ordered.  Thank you to 

everyone buying a number on the 

domino cards to raise money towards 

the buses.  Unfortunately, even if we 

continue to do this until the end of 

October we will not raise enough funds 

to pay for the 3 buses required, 

therefore a charge of £5 per adult will 

be payable due by the end of 

September long with the domino cards. 

 

 

SPONSORED ASSAULT COURSE: We are still waiting for some sponsor 

money to be handed in before we can share the total amount raised.  

These funds go towards presentation nights so please hand your money 

in to your Team Manager ASAP.  Unfortunately if you took part on the 

day and you haven’t handed your sponsor money in you may be 

excluded from future events.  

If you want to change your travel arrangements please let your 

Team Manager know at next week’s training so we can ensure 

we have the correct size buses. Thank you. 


